
 

 

21st June 2018 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
CARDINAL POLE CATHOLIC SCHOOL 2018 SUMMER CONCERT 

 

I do hope that you will be able to attend the Summer Concert on Monday 25th June at 5.00pm. 
 

Please note that, in view of the very pleasing number of students performing, it is probable that the concert will 
now end at the later time of approximately 6.45pm. 

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Dr C Maxim 

Head of Music 
 


